
 

wsp.com 

September 23, 2022 

Subject: Wood Environment & Infrastructure - Name Change Notification 
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
We wish to inform you, effective September 21, 2022, Wood Environment & 
Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. was acquired by WSP Global Inc. We are now doing 
business in the United States as WSP USA Environment & Infrastructure Inc.  
 
The current name of our company has changed as shown in the chart below. We will 
continue to operate as we always have with a focus on our core values of safety, 
integrity, teamwork, and excellence. Please be advised that this is a change of name 
only. Our federal tax identification number (FEIN) and our Dun & Bradstreet 
number (DUNS) will remain the same.  Likewise, there is no change in the invoice 
payment address. Our contractual relationship with you is unaffected by the name 
change. The Federal Identification Number also remains unchanged. Please update 
your records accordingly. 
  
 

Previous name Wood Environment & Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. 
New Name WSP USA Environment & Infrastructure Inc.  
Date of change September 21, 2022 
Federal ID Number 91-1641772 

 
This name change is administrative in nature, and we assure you that we will continue to 
maintain the current resources, contracts, and other existing services we currently 
provide. We will continue to deliver the same quality of services and the same dedicated 
team of consultants, project managers, engineers, and scientists to your projects. Our 
focus remains on delivering projects safely and successfully for you. 
 
Beginning September 23, 2022, our business correspondence will reflect the WSP USA 
Environment & Infrastructure Inc. name. If your company requires changes to our 
contract documents, or has any other procedural requirements, please advise at your 
earliest convenience and we will work with you to process required documentation.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the name change, please contact your client 
representative. 
 
Thank you for your business, and we look forward to continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Joseph J. Sczurko, Jr., PE 
President, Earth & Environment 
WSP USA  


